
The P&C Father's Day
Stall is back!

Interested in joining
a fun group of

volunteers to help
with this event?

Scan the QR code
to sign up today!










Friday 1 September 



All students will be given the opportunity to
purchase a gift for their dad, stepdad or

significant family member. 



Items will be priced at $1, $2, $5 or $10 
(cash only)



We are asking our generous 

community to donate goods to 
the stall by Wednesday 30 August. 



All donations are welcome and appreciated!

Suggestions include chocolates, books, socks or
novelty gifts. 

 

The class with
the most

donations will
be the first to
visit the stall!

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1dHxiBMMNHBPNPmY6HwRYGOKjhyrR8FugfW4YtdS9ivo/edit?fbclid=IwAR2yE-mLJ4TsXspXaDShVgSkM2_QCGhqa8wDbuwBCaQ-kVghPFvvcy1ebJI

